
From: James Shillingford 
Sent: 09 March 2022 16:29 
To: Planning 
Subject: 8 Doughty Street Ref No: 2022/0419/T 
 
Plane Trees 
 
We see these trees from our upstairs windows. They are a joy, are 
environmentally friendly and are an integral part of the Conservation Area. 
 
Please do no allow them to be cut down. 
 
Yours, 
 
James Shillingford and Rachel Gould 
 
59 Doughty Street 
WC1 
 


